

	ONLINE COMMUNITY MEETING FOR THE ADELAIDA AREA GROUNDWATER STUDY –  The San Luis Obispo County Flood Control and Water Conservation District is coordinating with the U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) and the Upper Salinas-Las Tablas Resource Conservation ...
	For more information on the Adelaida area groundwater study, to sign up for updates via email, or to view an interactive map of the USGS Adelaida study area, please visit: slocounty.ca.gov/AdelaidaStudy.



